
 

 

 
 

SEASONAL POSITION AVAILABLE 
 

Monona County Secondary Roads Department is looking for qualified applicant to fill 
vacant Roadside Operator position.  This position will report to the Area Road Foreman.  
This position will be required to perform a variety of tasks associated with roadway 
maintenance throughout Monona County.  Qualified applicants are preferred to  possess 
a valid State of Iowa Driver’s License.  This position is a Seasonal/Temporary position.   
 
An application is required to be considered.  Applications are available at the Monona 
County Courthouse or on the County Website mononacounty.iowa.gov.    
 
Applications will be accepted until the position has been filled.   
 
Applications are to be submitted to the Monona County Engineer, 610 Iowa Avenue, 
Onawa, Iowa 51040 or email to:  engoffice@mononacountyiowa.gov 
 
Monona County is an Equal Opportunity Employer, in compliance with the American with Disabilities Act, the County 
will provide reasonable accommodation to qualified individuals with disabilities and encourages both prospective and 
current employees to discuss potential accommodations with the employer.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


